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Docket No. 50-199

Dr. Robert E. Berlin
Reactor Administrator
Zero Power Reactor
c/o Mechanical Engineering Dept.
Manhattan College
Riverdale, New York 10471

' Dear Dr. Berlin:

SUBJECT: RE0RGANIZATION OF THE OFFICE OF NUCLEAR REACTOR REGULATION

:As a result.of the recent reorganization of the Office of Nuclear
Reactor Regulation, the telephone number of our Project Manager for
your facility, John Dosa, as been changed. Mr. Dosa can now be reached at
(301)492-8207.

+

Our~new Section Leader for the Non-Power Reactors and Safeguards Licensing.
- Section is.Dominic Tondi. Hecanbereachedat(301)492-8251. If neither

Mr. Dosa'or Mr. Tondi can be reached, I can be contacted at (301) 492-8795.

All. correspondence should still be addressed as follows:

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D.C. 20555
Attn: Document Control Desk

Sincerely,

original signed by
Herbert N. Berkow, Director
Standardization and Special

Projects Directorate
Division of PWR Licensing-B

cc: See next page
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Docket No. 50-199

Dr. Robert E. Berlin
Reactor Administrator
Zero Power Reactor
c/o Mechanical Engineering' Dept.
Manhattan College

~Riverdale, New York- 10471

Dear Dr. Berlin:
* ''

SUBJECT: REORGANIZATION OF THE OFFICE OF NUCLEAR REACTOR REGULATION

' As a result of the recent reorganization of the Office of Nuclear
Reactor Regulation, the telephone number of our Project Manager for
your facility, John Dosa, as been changed. Mr. Dosa can now be reached at
(301)492-8207.

/ Our new Section Leader for the Non-Power Reactors and Safeguards Licensing
Section is Dominic Tondi. He can be reached at (301) 492-8251. If neither
Mr. Dosa or Mr. Tondi can be reached, I can be contacted at (301) 492-8795.

All correspondence should still be addressed as follows:

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
Attn: Document Control Desk

Sincerely,

'

rbert N. Berkow, Director
Standardi?ation and Special
Projects Directorate

Division of PWR Licensing-B

| cc: See next page
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cc: Attorney General
Department of Law
State Capitol
Albany, New York 12224<

Municipal Reference & Research Center
31 Chambers Street
New York, New York. 10007

Director
Technical Development Programs
State of New York Energy Office
Agency Building 2

.*g
Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223
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